Dear Friends, 
Every day in our community, Boy Scouts of America teaches our youth how to be leaders and prepares them for the challenges of tomorrow. We serve more than 1,300 youth in the Riley, Geary, Morris, Washington counties alone. Scouting develops leadership, character, citizenship, physical and mental fitness, and promotes a duty to God and Country. 

Each year, the Boy Scouts of America Coronado Area Council, conducts a “Friends of Scouting” fund drive in which community members are given the opportunity to make a donation. This donation goes to support many things such as our outstanding camping facilities along with our programming and recruitment efforts. However, we believe the most important impact your donation has is on the individual lives of the youth.
Currently it takes $200 to fund a year of Scouting for a young boy. This cost is sometimes extremely prohibitive to youth wanting to join our program, so that’s where you come in. To continue to support these youth financially we need your support as well as your help in telling others. All contributions are valued and greatly appreciated, but we would strongly encourage you to consider supporting one scouts with a $200 donation. Every boy should have the chance to experience Scouting first hand, so help us give them that chance!

Please make your check payable to the Boy Scouts of America Coronado Area Council, P.O. Box 938, Manhattan, KS 66505. As always, your gift is tax-deductible. We would sincerely like to thank you for your support!
Yours in Scouting,

Konza District Finance Team
